
As a member of the Key Fire Department for 30 years I would urge the City Commission to consider 
renaming the Fire Museum after Mr. Alex Vega. The work, dedication, and time he has devoted to 
establishing the museum has been incredible. 
 
I worked with Alex for many years and he is a special person and deserving of this honor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tim “Buddha” Fahey 
 
Former Fire Chief KWFD 
 

 


